
Ankle Foot Orthoses (AFOs) Allowed Frequency Update 

June 12, 2014 

Please make the following changes in the Procedure Code section of your 

DME Provider Manual (Rev. 4/2014) 

Effective immediately, the frequency allowed through the Dispensing Validation System (DVS) 

for the following codes has been increased to allow for the dispensing of two pair per year.  This 

change will allow improved access for pediatric beneficiaries where growth and development 

may require more frequent replacement compared to adult beneficiaries.  

Please note, the supporting documentation on file must include evidence of the growth or 

anatomical change warranting the replacement.  
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For questions on policy and coverage, call the Division of OHIP Operations at (800) 342-3005 
option 1, or email OHIPMedPA@health.state.ny.us.  

For questions on billing, call Computer Sciences Corporation at (800) 343-9000  
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